
ONE WEEK YOU WILL NEVER FORGET! 
If your immediate family member is an active member of Columbus Electric Cooperative, you will have a chance to 

win an all-expense paid trip to visit our Nation’s Capital. (Total tour value is $3,000.00) 

• Visit historic sites in our nation’s capital
• Meet our legislators
• M over 1,000 students from co-ops all across the U.S.

Applications are available at the Columbus Electric Deming Headquarters, Deming High School, 
Animas High School and online.  Deadline to apply is Friday, December 13, 2019 
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Junior and Senior High School Students 
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Installation of New 
Meters 

Continues 

Columbus Electric personnel will 
continue installing new meters at 
member locations served out of our 
Camp Cody substation during the 
month of November.  Crews are 
finishing up installations at locations 
north of the headquarters office and 
will begin installing the new meters at 
member locations west of the 
headquarters office as well as portions 
of Dona Ana and McCan roads.  Letters 
and a map of the area where crews will 
be working were mailed out to the 
affected members.  A map of the area 
can be viewed on our website at 
www.columbusco-op.org. 

PPlleeaassee  mmoovvee  oovveerr  ffoorr  eemmeerrggeennccyy  aanndd  
uuttiilliittyy  ccrreewwss.. 
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